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Campbell River Airport’s master plan endorsed by Council 

Council has adopted a master plan for the Campbell River Airport that supports economic development 
and tourism goals. 
 
“The master plan was developed by the Airport Authority Commission and City Council to make the 
most of the YBL advantage. It clarifies roles and responsibilities and also sets priorities and timelines,” 
says Mayor Andy Adams. “Council recognizes and appreciates the experience of the Airport Authority 
Commission board members and the value their expertise brings to the plan’s recommendations.”  
 
“The master plan is comprehensive and focuses on further developing economic and tourism 
opportunities,” says Ross Sharp, chair of the Airport Authority Commission. “The board is keen to help 
make these opportunities a reality for our community.” 
 
“The master plan confirms the airport commission policies and governance structure are aligned with 
other advisory groups so the commission volunteers can continue to focus on the creative ideas for 
improvements,” adds city manager Deborah Sargent. “City staff remain accessible to assist and 
facilitate for the Airport Authority Commission.” 
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